
 

 

2 March 2021 
 
 
 
WFH Properties Limited 
C/O Nigel Low 
PO Box 501 
Silverdale 
Auckland 0944 
 
 
 
Dear Owner/Developer 
 
Allocation of proposed addresses - Lot 806 DP 463561, Arran Drive Silverdale  0931 
 
We advise you of the proposed property addresses for the above development are as 
follows: specified on the attached plan. 
 
Legal Description Street Address 

LOT 1 DP 553742 88 Arran Drive Silverdale Auckland 0931 

LOT 2 DP 553742 86 Arran Drive Silverdale Auckland 0931 

LOT 3 DP 553742 84 Arran Drive Silverdale Auckland 0931 

LOT 4 DP 553742 82 Arran Drive Silverdale Auckland 0931 

LOT51 DP 553742 80 Arran Drive Silverdale Auckland 0931 

LOT 6 DP 553742 78 Arran Drive Silverdale Auckland 0931 

LOT 7 DP 553742 76 Arran Drive Silverdale Auckland 0931 

LOT 8 DP 553742 74 Arran Drive Silverdale Auckland 0931 

LOT 9 DP 553742 72 Arran Drive Silverdale Auckland 0931 

LOT 101 DP 553742 70 Arran Drive Silverdale Auckland 0931 
 
Please note, the addresses allocated are only proposed addresses and it should be noted 
that any plan amendments prior to the plan depositing, may affect the proposed addresses 
allocated. 

If there are any changes to the proposed addresses, we will inform you in writing. If there are 
no changes to the deposited plan, the proposed property addresses will become official. 

Please ensure: 

1) The address displayed on any mailbox or signage is changed or repositioned if 
necessary, to an appropriate place on the property. It must be visible from the 
road to assist emergency services, New Zealand Post and utility services. 



 

 

2) Displayed numbers on letterboxes, are at least 25mm high. 
 

3) If your property is on a corner site, the mailbox is placed on the correct road. 
 

4) Where your property is leased or tenanted that you advise the occupants of the 
street address. This is your responsibility 

Auckland Council allocates street numbers under section 319B of the Local Government Act 
1974 and the current New Zealand and Australian addressing standards. 

If you have any concerns or queries regarding the above information, please contact me on 
ACPropertyData@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz  

Yours faithfully 
 
 
Sandra Walker 
Property Data Coordinator 
 



 

 

 


